Minutes for Meeting held on 18" April 2012
Present: RB-H (Chairman), KB, RD, CMcK, RP, BR, PW.

1.

2.

Apologies were received from RC, AF, GG.

Minutes: The minutes of the meeting held on 21 March were agreed.
The table numbers had reappeared.

Chairman's Remarks: A card for AF was signed by those present.
Newsletter: The May issue was being drafted.

Dining and Fellowship: 50-60 were expected at the Ascot Day on 28
April. Other events were the Rotary's Got Talent on 29 May, and
Shakespeare at Mt.Ephraim on 19 June.

Club Website: Concern was expressed about the slippage in
implementing the changes. There was an urgent need to finalise
these, to inform members about the facilities which would be available,
and to instruct them in the use of these, in particular for booking meals.
Speakers Programme: May arrangements were agreed.

Training: The need for training in the use of the website continued.

Membership: One transfer was imminent.

Conference: Support was lacking for attending the Lille conference. A
one-day conference would be preferable.

10.Registrar: Club attendance for March was 51.81%

11.Next meeting: 23 May.



